
Bulletin Update 14/02/2022 

 

Moldova Reinstated 

PLEASE BE ADVISED OF THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION: 

 

Skynet are pleased to confirm we are able to reinstate our service to Moldova. 

 

Initially we will have a flight once a week on a Saturday and you will need to bear this in 

mind for a revised SLA. 

 

We thank you for your continued patience during this difficult period. 

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact customer service – 

cs@skynetworldwide.com 
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